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UPCOMINGMEETINGS
August 11 – Public Meeting Under the Planning Act – 6:30 p.m.

August 11 – Planning Advisory Committee Meeting – 7:00 p.m.

August 18 – Regular Council Meeting – 7:00 p.m.

September 1 – Regular Council Meeting – 7:00 p.m.

**NEW** PrE-AUThOrIzEd
PAyMENT PlAN
We now offer Pre-Authorized Payment Plans for property

taxes. For more information please visit our website or call the

office at (613) 623-5756.

VIrTUAl hErbFEST
Don’t forget to check out our virtual HerbFest happening now

until August 9th, 2020 by going to midsummerherbfest.ca

(link can be found on our Facebook Page).

ChANGE IN rECyClING
COllECTION PrOGrAM –
EFFECTIVE NOW
The Township’s Recycling Collection Program has

changed from the existing weekly collection to a

duel stream alternating week collection of paper

fibres (Paper/boxboard/cardboard) and

co-mingled Containers (glass/metal/plastic).

Beginning theWeek of August 3, 2020 the

curbside collection will start onWeek 2 (Blue)

schedule where only the co-mingled containers

(glass/metal/plastic) are to be placed at the curb

for collection.

The following week (Week 1 – Yellow) only the

paper fibres (Paper/boxboard/cardboard) are to

be set out for collection.

Garbage will continue to be collected weekly.

If you have not received a flyer, you can find this

information on our website or pick one up at the

Township Office during regular business hours.

rEMINdEr – TOWNShIP
OFFICE OPEN
The Township Office is open to the public.
Please remember: If you are sick or feel unwell, please do
not enter the Township Office. Masks or Face coverings
must be work at all time when in the office. Practice
Social Distancing at all times (limit of two (2) people in
the building at a time). If you wish to meet with a staff
member, please schedule an appointment in advance by
calling 613-623-5756.

bEAChES & PlAyGrOUNdS
At this time, Township Beaches and Playgrounds are open
for public use with guidelines in place. These amenities
are available for use at your own risk and physical
distancing guidelines must be adhered to at all times.
For updates on the status of our Beaches or Playgrounds
please visit our website at mcnabbraeside.com.

2020 FINAl TAx PAyMENT
NOTICE – rESIdENTIAl/FArM
2020 Final Tax Bills have been mailed to Residential and
Farm properties. Final installments of 2020 property
taxes are due on August 31st, 2020 & October 30th, 2020.
This final tax bill contains payment information for both
installments. Failure to receive a tax bill does not relieve
the taxpayer from payment of taxes or penalties.


